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RULEMAKINGS AND 

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

Re: Price -Anderson Act 

Dear NRC Secretary: 

Please be advised that many Americans are strongly opposed the Price-Anderson Act.  

As citizens in a democratic nation we insist on the right to full public participation in the 
licensing process of nuclear plants, including oral cross-examination. Anything less is a 
flagrant denial of our rights to participatory government.  

Thank you for taking into consideration our strong feelings on this subject.

Yours truly, 

Rose Marie Williams 
Jerry Williams 
Jessica Williams 
Justina Williams
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